
We use the acronym 
MARU regularly in 
Safeguarding but 

what does it stand 
for and what do 

they do? 

Who can contact MARU any why? 
Anyone who has a concern relating to the wellbeing of a child can call 
MARU and speak to one of the duty Social Workers. They will offer 
advice to professionals about how to best deal with a case in the 
setting or may decide that it requires further investigation and support 
from a Social Worker. Members of the public may anonymously  
report concerns pertaining to the well-being of a child. These are then 
followed up by a social worker.  

MARU can be contacted via email: 
multiagencyreferralunit@cornwall.gov.uk 
or phone: 0300 1231 116  

In the first instance of any 
safeguarding concerns in 
school, you must speak to 

the DSL or DDSL.  

What is MARU? 
MARU stands for Multi-Agency 

Referral Unit and is a department 
within the Council. The MARU 

provides a multi-disciplinary 
response to concerns about the 

welfare or safety of a child or 
young person in line with 

statutory guidance. They are also 
able to offer advice to 

professionals, parents and 
members of the public regarding 

the safeguarding of children.  

Do MARU only refer families to Social Workers? 
No. The MARU will try to help by signposting professionals and 
families to the service that can best help meet the child’s 
needs.  Sometimes they will recommend a referral to the Early Help 
Hub (EHH) and they will complete an Early Help assessment. The EHH 
provide support for a whole range of things including, but not limited 
to: CAHMS, Parenting support, Family Conferencing, SALT, School 
Nurse and Health Visitors.   

Click to enlarge 

MARU 
Safeguarding is everyone's responsibility 

Please speak to the Designated Safeguarding Lead: 
Hannah Pallôt or Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: 
Rachel Heffer immediately with any concerns. 

MARU: 0300 1231 116 LADO: 01872 326536  
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